
Notice of Public Hearing

What: The Carman-Ainsworth and Westwood Heights 
  Native American Education (Title VII) Program 
  will hold a public hearing to discuss the needs of, 
  objectives and activities for enrolled Native Amer-
  ican students during the 2013-2014 school year.

When: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 at 4:30 p.m.
  

Where: Native American Education Program Office
  3493 Beveridge Road
  Flint, Michigan 48532

Registration: Please contact the Native American Education
  Program Office at 591-3289 if you are able to 
  attend by Thursday, April 11, 2013.  Then 
  if the meeting is canceled, we will call you.

 These meetings are open to the public.


